
                      

 

 

May 2022 

 

Happy Spring to everyone in Scanlon. 

As the grass is now green and you start your mowing season I would 
like to remind everyone that, when you are raking up your yard and 
mowing do NOT put leaves and grass onto the city streets or in the ditches.  
Leaves and grass clippings can clog our city sewer system, it is also very 
dangerous for people that are out riding bikes and motorcycles. 

Spring is also a reminder that when you are out walking your pets, 
please bring a bag with you to pick any deposits they may leave. You 
may be responsible for a $25.00 fine if reported for not picking up 
after your pets. City of Scanlon has a leash law and all dogs and cats 
need to be on a leash. 

Want to get involved?  We have a couple of different ways you can do 
that. 

1) We have one open seat open on the Park Board. 
2) We are also looking for residents who may be interested in serving 
as election judges during the primary and special election. The pay for 
an election judge is $12.00/hour. If you are interested please fill out 
the application on the back and return to the City Clerk by July 8, 
2022. 
3) Seats up for election are a 4 year mayor position, two 4 year council 
member positions and one 2 year special council member term.  

I also wanted to take a moment to highlight a few ways to speed up 
your water/sewer bill payment process. One of the many ways to pay 
your bill is by going to allpaid.com and entering Pay Location Number 
“a001iw”, we receive an e-mail when payments are made this way. If 
you’re finding yourself impatiently waiting for your bill you can 
certainly call the City Clerk at 218-879-4578 and request your bill be e-
mailed to you vs being sent via snail mail. 

Stay Safe Scanlon City Council 

 

Scanlon News 

Mayor 
 Annette Bryant – 878-1431 
Acting Mayor 
Ron Stigers – 393-4561 
Council  
Jason Bartl – 390-0667 
Mike Berthiaume – 879-7036 
Scott Boedigheimer – 269-1772 
Ron Stigers – 393-4561 

2022 Committes  
Accounting 
Mike Berthiaume 
Building 
Mike Berthiaume and Ron Stigers 
Cloquet Fire Department  
Marshall Johnson – Scanlon Delegate 
Alternate – Mike Berthiaume 
Fat Oil and Grease (FOG) 
Dave Line 
Insurance  
Annette Bryant and Scott 
Boedigheimer 
Parks 
Mike Berthiaume 
Personnel 
Jason Bartl and Annette Bryant 
Streets 
Jason Bartl and Ron Stigers 
Water/Sewer 
Annette Bryant and Scott 
Boedigheimer 
 
 

Your City Council  


